
 

 
 

 

 
Friday 11 August 2023 
 
OIA IRO-460 
Name:
Email: @aainsurance.co.nz / @aainsurance.co.nz  

Kia ora

Official information request regarding Blocked Drain – Wellington Water Reference: SR715819. 

Thank you for your official information request dated Thursday 13 July 2023. You requested 
a copy of your investigations report or any information confirming the cause of the blockage 
that resulted in damage to 43 Severn Street, Island Bay, Wellington. 

We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in part.   
 
The information you have requested is enclosed in our email to you. Pursuant to Section 
7(2)(a) of the Act, some information has been redated as it is personal information about 
private individuals. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

Acting Group Manager, Customer Operations Group 
  
 
 

 





   Service Request Data – OIA IRO-460 Job Sheet (Page 1) 

                    6/23/2023 
4:51:37 PM 

Clean up We have organised for the call out crew to come 
and suck up the rest of the overflow with 
Dawson’s. 

                    6/27/2023 
7:39:36 PM 

Note from Council Closed by WCC 

 






